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Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  

and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

 
7th May 2025  
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have been asked by the Local Authority to support another school in the County whilst they undergo some 
significant changes during the summer term.  This is a real recognition of how far the school has come in the last 
five years and demonstrates the local authority’s confidence that we are a very good school. 
 
Initially, the support will mean that I will not be on site here for a couple of days per week.  These days will change 
primarily based on the need here but also the need at the other school.  Later in the term, it may also mean that 
other members of staff are supporting the school and therefore not in attendance here.   
 
Whilst I am not in school, either Miss Mansfield or Mr. Mayes will be acting as Headteacher.  They have the same 
authority over decision making as I do and hold the same responsibilities.  Should any concerns arise the office will 
know who to direct you to.   
 
We have worked really hard over the last five years to transform the reputation of the school with the Local 
Authority, the local community and most importantly with parents.  We recognise that there is always more to do 
and things we can do better but this is a real recognition of the quality of staff and governors that we have at 
Burwell.  It is also a reflection of the support that parents and carers provide.   
 
If you have any questions or queries please make an appointment to see either myself, Miss Mansfield or Mr. 
Mayes through the office. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Antony Kern 
Headteacher 


